NRG, El Segundo Energy Center is getting close to mobilizing for the construction of the new
seawall and improvements of the bike path. The design and construction of the seawall and
bike path have been reviewed and permitted by the Delegate Chief Building Official of the
California Energy Commission. The alignment of the bike path particulars have been reviewed
by the Los Angeles County Public Works, Bike Path Division and the encroachment permit is
anticipated momentarily.

The construction will be performed in segments. Signs have been posted (on October 14) along
the bike path that described the work schedule. The bike path will narrow at points along the
construction zone which may necessitate the biking community to walk their bikes. Flag persons
will be posted along the bike path to help alert and guide the biking community.

LA County is also performing maintenance along the bike path; the maintenance schedule
(through November 2012) is also posted on signs along the bike path. Sweeping of the bike path
in the construction zone during the construction period will be the responsibility of the

contractor.

If you have any questions please contact Hans Kosten at 650-996-9932 or George Piantka 760-
707-6833.
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